Drop-Off, Cross Walk, and Pick-Up Safety
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Trail near 9" street
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Parking DO NOT DROP-OFF HERE!

Given our current pick-up and drop-off spaces at Roosevelt Elementary
School, we rely on everyone’s cooperation to ensure the safety of our
students. Here are some things you can do to help keep our kids safe:

1. If you have a child walking or biking to school, please ensure they use the safe
crosswalk zones during their path home instead of using shortcuts.

2. Because of the high volume of traffic on 8th Street and crowds of people on our
playground, when in either of these two areas, children should walk their bike
to their closest bike rack and carry their skateboard, rollerblades, etc..

3. If picking your child up at the end of the day, please identify a consistent meet-
ing spot on our playground. Please share this information with anyone else
who may be picking up your child at any point during the school year.

4. Please walk you child to and from your vehicle or drop them off to the side of
our school to prevent students from crossing traffic independently.

Thank you for helping us make Roosevelt a safe school for our kids!




